
 I don’t currently have a picture of a bulletin board and my faculty meeting didn’t provide 

me with paperwork, but I did attend one. 

 I attended a Zoom meeting on Monday, 11:30 AM, on 5/3/2021. It involved the other 

three 9th grade P.E. teachers and our department head. We discussed what we had planned for the 

week and what lessons we would teach. 


